
 
 
Proposed Port Angeles WA, opioid treatment program public hearing notice: Washington 
State Department of Health asking for public input 
 
WHO: Applicant and Project Description – Baart Behavioral Health Services, Inc. is proposing to 
establish an opioid treatment program in Port Angeles, at 716 South Chase St., Port Angeles, 
WA 98362.  

WHAT: Opportunity for the public to provide comments about the proposed opioid treatment 
program. This public hearing is free and open to the public. Those who cannot attend in person 
can submit written comment as described below.  

WHEN: October 14, 2019 - 4:00 p.m. 

WHERE: Peninsula College- Pirate Union Building (building J), 1502 E Lauridsen Blvd., Port 
Angeles, WA 98362 
 
The purpose of the hearing is for the public to provide comments about the proposed program 
to assist the department of health in making a licensing determination. This is not intended to be 
an educational event or question and answer session. Members of the public who wish to speak 
at the hearing will be limited to 3 minutes each. Written comments are encouraged. They must 
be submitted at the hearing or received by the Department of Health by email, mail or dropped 
off by 5:00 pm, October 14, 2019. Faxed comments will not be accepted.  
 
Send written comments to: 
Mailing Address 

Department of Health 

Facilities Program 

PO Box 47852 

Olympia, WA 98504-7852 

Physical Address 
Department of Health 

Facilities Program 

111 Israel Road SE 

Tumwater, WA 98501 

E-Mail Address 

Julie.Tomaro@doh.wa.gov 

 
This hearing is the sole responsibility of the Washington State Department of Health. It is not 
sponsored or endorsed by any other organization. If you have any questions or would like more 
information, call Julie Tomaro with the Facilities Program at 360-236-2937 or visit our website: 
www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates/FacilitiesNewReneworUpdate/BehavioralHea
lthAgencies.  
 
DOH is committed to providing the public with information in appropriate alternate languages 
or formats. Requests for accommodations can be made by calling 800-525-0127 or by email at 
civil.rights@doh.wa.gov. TTY users dial 711. The DOH website is your source for a healthy dose 
of information. Find us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter. Sign up for the DOH blog, Public 
Health Connection. 
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